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On 1-2 June 2023, TPCoE experts
conducted a training course for
employees and managers at the
branch of the Institute of National
Remembrance in Poznan.

The event included a discussion of issues related to
the role of information in building security policy in the
context of terrorist threats and the recommended way
of behaviour - the so-called 4U! procedure, in the
event of a terrorist incident.

The training is a continuation of the education process
initiated by TPCoE for the personnel of Polish public
institutions in connection with increasing their
resistance to terrorist and information threats.
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